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I only have about 3/4″ of manuscript (measuring the stack)
left to edit on The Wreck of Heaven. I’m going to have an
amazing amount of typing to do when I get the edits done, but
I still think I’ll be able to get the clean manuscript and
disk done this week.

Matt’s fix on Lauren’s story has worked out well. I’m past
that  part  now,  and  hoping  that  the  last  section  of  the
manuscript  won’t  end  up  looking  like  the  Frankenstein’s-
monster patchwork that the first huge chunk does.

I’m looking forward to having this done. Once it’s finished, I
get to get back to Midnight Rain.

And to think I thought these were going to be easy revisions.
Hah.
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